
Scouts starts 
back on 12th

Sept.

SCOUT CAMPS
We have run 4 successful camps this year, 
in particular, Frost Bite camp and Keilder. 
We hope to get images of the camps on 
disc and give copies of 
these to the scouts in 
September.
We will be running a camp
on 16th/17th September, 
as soon as we get back 
from our summer break.

SCOUT CENTENARY
In 2007 Scouts celebrate their 100 
anniversary. In recognition of this special 
event the Scout leaders are starting to think 
about the possibility of taking the scout troop 
abroad and would welcome any comments from 
scouts and parents.

The Chief Scout’s Gold

We would like to encourage our scouts to 
work towards completing their gold scout 
award and so will be organising an 
expedition over 2 days for the older 
boys. They will journey independently 
along a designated route, stopping 
overnight in a hostel. The leaders will 
check their progress along the way. 
This may also go someway towards a 
Queen Scout award.

Have a good 
break and see 
you in Sept.
Row, Evan &
Martin. 

SOME 
ACTIVITIES
THE TROOP
HAS TAKEN
PART IN 
THIS YEAR.

Making Ginger
Beer

Trying Haggis 
and Neeps

Climbing in
Rope Race

Athletics 
Badge

Talk on 
Astronomy

Film making

Constructing
Egg parachute

Axe/saw work

Orienteering

Public debate

Games night


